FIRSTLINE SCHOOLS
EDUCATION FOR LIFE

2018-2019 Asbestos Annual Notification Notice

To: All Parents, Families, Teachers and Employees of Firs chools

From: Rebekah Cain, Executive Director of Operati

Date: July 23, 2018

In compliance with AHERA regulations, we are required to inform all of the before mentioned
individuals associated with FirstLine Schools, which includes the below schools, of the Asbestos
Inspection Report and Management Plan at all of our campuses.

This Report/Plan is on file at each of our school front offices and is available for review by any
parent, teacher, etc. during normal business hours.

Please make your request to view the plan with the School Operations Manager by calling the
appropriate number, listed below.

Our schools are:

e Arthur Ashe Charter School, 1456 Gardena Dr, New Orleans, 504-373-6267
Joseph S. Clark Preparatory High School, 1301 N. Derbigny St, New Orleans, 504-373-6202
Langston Hughes Academy, 3519 Trafalgar St, New Orleans, 504-373-6251
Phillis Wheatley Community School, 2300 Dumaine St, New Orleans, 504-373-6205
Samuel J Green Charter School, 2319 Valence St, New Orleans, 504-304-3532
FirstLine Live Oak Charter School, 3128 Constance St, New Orleans, 504-324-4207

FIRSTLINE SCHOOLS — EDUCATION FOR LIFE
300 N. Broad Street, Suite 207, New Orleans, LA 70119 | (504) 267-9038 | www.firstlineschools.org



